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Native Advantage Claims Module
Today, the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development issued Dear 

Lender Letter 2021-13. The purpose of this Dear Lender Letter (DLL) is to 

announce the release of the first component of Native Advantage, the Office of 

Native American Program's (ONAP’s) new loan management platform that will 

support the Section 184 and Section 184A programs. The Native Advantage 

Claims Module will be ready for registered users on December 1, 2021. All ONAP-

approved Direct Guarantee Lenders and Servicers must begin using the Native 

Advantage Claims Module to submit all claims by January 1, 2022. Claims 

submitted using the ONAP Catalyst Case Binder Module will no longer be accepted

after December 31, 2021.

Click here to read the full DLL.


